
Bryan	High	PTSO	Meeting	–	February	9,	2017	

Members	in	Attendance:	Julie	Crawford,	Katherine	Denena,	Lori	Eike,	Rondi	Reynolds,	Nikki	Surly,	Adrian	Lara,	
Amber	Boriskie,	Michelle	Keyser,	Tammy	Broussard	

Call	to	Order:	12:05	

Approval	of	Minutes:	Lori	Eike	motioned	to	approve,	Tammy	Broussard	2nd	motion	

Treasure’s	Report:	(Lori	Eike)	Disbursements	for	ad	for	Into	the	Woods	($400)	and	paid	tax	on	t-shirt	sales	
($453.62).		We	will	be	disbursing	$4000	for	Project	Graduation	soon.		Our	ending	balance	is	$18,043.27	

Teacher	Appreciation:	(Amber	Boriskie)	The	Feb	14th	treats	have	been	postponed	until	March	24th	(the	Friday	
after	Spring	Break)	due	to	scheduling	conflicts.		This	will	probably	be	a	potato	lunch,	just	need	to	verify	details	
with	Maria	Fields.	

Project	Graduation:	(Rondi	Reynolds)	Parent	letters	were	sent	out	last	week.		We	are	currently	doing	joint	
fundraising	with	all	3	schools.		Everything	is	on	track.	Registration	last	year	was	the	week	after	Prom	and	there	
was	a	“Last	Minute”	registration	at	graduation	practice.		Last	year	there	was	a	form	handed	out	during	all	
English	classes	that	asked	if	student	planned	to	attend	and	if	so,	what	shirt	size.	Shirt	order	was	based	on	that	
survey	and	t-shirts	were	handed	out	at	registration.		

Go	Big	Blue	–	Need	more	committee	members.	

Honor	Roll	–	Spring	recognition	will	be	May	5th.		Kelly	Conrad	will	continue	in	this	role	next	year.	

Scholarship	Committee:	(Julie	Crawford)	Jami	Browning,	Michelle	Keyser	and	Julie	Crawford	have	agreed	to	
serve	on	this	committee.	Could	maybe	use	1	more	person,	but	will	be	fine	with	3.	

Prom	Chaperones:	Mrs.	Holmes	left	a	blue	flyer	for	parents	to	fill	out.		She	is	looking	for	donors	and	
chaperones.		She	is	also	wanting	suggestions	for	the	Parent	Dance	–	Wide	Open	Spaces	by	Dixie	Chicks?	Eric	
Eike	might	have	some	ideas.			

2017-2018	Board	&	Committee	Chairs:	We	need	people	for	next	year.	The	following	have	offered	to	help	next	
year	–	
Katherine	Denena-	Secretary	
Tammy	Broussard	–	Membership	
Kelly	Conrad	–	Honor	Roll	
Rondi	Reynolds	–	Go	Big	Blue	–	need	more	committee	members	
Amber	Boriskie	–	Teacher	Appreciation	
Dee	Murph	–	is	maybe	considering	Treasurer	
NEED	a	Vice	Pres	&	a	President!!!!	
VP	basically	just	shadows	the	President	to	know	what	to	do	the	following	year.		President	is	NOT	a	majorly	
challenging	position.		You	are	just	the	overall	organizer.		It	does	not	require	a	ridiculous	amount	of	hours.	
	
Miscellaneous	–	American	Legion	–	We	give	a	donation	each	year	to	help	a	girl	for	to	Girls	State.		Last	year	it	
was	$375	but	the	cost	has	increased.	Amber	Boriskie	motioned	that	we	increase	our	donation	to	$425	to	send	
a	girl	to	Girls	State.	Katherine	Denena	2nd	motion.		Motion	passed.	
Prom	Is	May	13th	
Swim	Team	is	going	to	State	next	Friday.		5	swimmers	made	it	to	State.		The	girsl	relay	team	and	Joel	
Kaperknoll.	
Meeting	Adjourned	–	12:40	
Next	meeting	is	March	9th	


